
 

Year 6-7 Summer Work 2021 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Sandringham School in September. 

To help you prepare for the start of term, we would like you to complete tasks from the 

Aim High booklet. 

You will receive this booklet by Friday 16th July. 

We will deliver it to your school where we can or will post to 

your home address. 

If you haven’t received this by the end of Friday 16th July, 

please contact us at school on Monday 19th July. 

 

TASKS TO COMPLETE 

We would like all students to complete the tasks on pages 3 – 11. 

There are additional tasks on pages 12 – 18.  We would like students to complete at least 

one of these tasks.   You are, of course, welcome to complete them all! 

We hope that you will enjoy completing these tasks and that you will find them useful in 

reflecting on yourself and preparing for life at Secondary School. 

 

SUBMISSION OF BOOKLETS 

Please bring your completed booklets with you on your first day in September. 

We look forward to seeing the fantastic work you have completed! 

 

Mr Davis 

Performance Director: Year 7 

July 2021 

       


